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CIIY ENGINEER
The City Clerk of Racine
City Hall
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403

Dear City Clerk,

St. Paul Baptist Church located at Il20 Grand Avenue, would like to request that the two
current "No Parking Signs" located on the Northside of the Miracle Center Building (
1 100 Grand) be changed to "Loading Zone Signs". The Miracle Center building is a
banquet facility which requires a Loading Zone.

We would appreciate your immediate assistance regarding this request. Please feel free
to contact the church if you have any questions andlor need any further information.

Thank you.
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A Congregation of Jesus Christ

Bishop Lawrence L. Kirby, 8.4., M.A., M.Div.
Senior Pastor

Sincerely,

Aubrey Anderson 
'v /

Facility Trustee
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